engineering associates, inc.

June 27, 2023

Alaina Kidd, Planner I

Hernando County Planning & Zoning Department
789 Providence Blvd

Brooksville, FL 34601

RE: Permit Extension Request
Project Name: Avalon West Phase 2
Permit Number: 1438453

Dear Alaina,
Per the July 13, 2022, letter from the Hernando County Planning Department
approving the project for construction attached hereto, construction of the

project is to start and be completed by July 13, 2023, and January 13, 2024,
respectively.

Since the time of the above approval, due to the delay caused by financial market
changes, we are requesting a twelve-month time extension to start the Avalon
West Phase 2 project.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the number listed
below.

Sincerely,

Coastal Engineering Associates, Inc.

Concetta Cook
Permit Coordinator

966 Candlelight Boulevard * Brooksville « Florida 34601
(352) 796-9423 « Fax (352) 799-8359



